
From: Kate and Anthony Gregorio, 9 Morton Rd. Arlington MA 02476

To: Zoning Board of Appeals, Arlington MA

On: ZBA Meeting, Tuesday March 12, 2024

Regarding:Continuance Request

Dear Chairman and Board Members,

We are writing to request a continuance to our ZBA Special Use/Variance
Permit Application. We do not yet have plans ready to share with the board.

If possible, we’d like to defer until May, as we anticipate a delay and slowdown
in the coming months.

Thank you for your time,

Anthony and Kate Gregorio
9 Morton Rd


